
Show Committee conference call- August 10, 2017  
Attendance 
Board Members: Jim Jirkovsky, Billy Ready, Ray Burchett, Paula Gatewood, Tom Hodges, Ken Johnson, 
Terie Clark, Lora Schuster, Dena Raggio 
Absent: Leslie Foxvog 
Staff present: Keri LeForce 
 
The show committee met to discuss and finalize the World Show schedule. The schedule will be posted 
on-line next week. 
 
The Appaloosa Pleasure Horse Association has requested to combine their open/limited two-year-old 
western pleasure futurity class with the ApHC two-year-old western pleasure class. After discussion, the 
show committee has agreed to do so on a one-year trial basis under the stipulation that ApHC World 
Show judges will judge the class and that the class will be moved to follow Freestyle Reining on Friday 
night immediately preceding the start of the World Sale that evening. ApHC will do a post-show review 
with ApPHA and determine if we want to continue this in future years. 
 
In addition, the show committee passed the following motions: 
 
Motion 05-08-17 
The show committee moves to discontinue offering a ranch trail practice in advance of the ranch trail 
classes. The equipment fee for ranch trail will be lowered to reflect this change. The patterns for the 
ranch trail classes will be available earlier so that exhibitors will have additional time to review them and 
prepare for the classes in lieu of on-site practice. Made by Billy Ready. Seconded by Ken Johnson. 
Motion passed unanimously. This will be in effect at the 2017 World Show. 
 
Motion 06-08-17 
The show committee moves to discontinue lining up placings under individual judges in the open 
performance classes. Motion made by Terie Clark. Seconded by Ray Burchett. Motion passed 
unanimously. This will be in effect at the 2017 World Show. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 4:41 p.m. 
 


